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ICE001 Scottish Borders Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/41/ICE001.0-Scottish-Borders-Council-Response.pdf 

ICE002 Levenmouth Rail Campaign
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/42/ICE002.0-Levenmouth-Rail-Campaign-Response.pdf 

ICE003 NO SUBMISSION 

ICE004 Royal Scottish National Orchestra (RSNO)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/44/ICE004-Royal-Scottish-National-Orchestra-Response.pdf 

ICE005 ZetTrans and Shetland Islands Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/45/ICE005-ZetTrans--Shetland-Islands-Council-Response.pdf  

ICE006 Hub West Scotland Limited
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/46/ICE006-West-HUB-Scotland-Ltd%2C-Response.pdf 

ICE007 Arancha Arnal 
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/47/ICE007-Arancha-Arnal-Response.pdf 

ICE008 Jack, Colin
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/48/ICE008-Colin-Jack%2C-Response.pdf  

ICE009 Grant, Aileen
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/49/ICE009-Aileen-Grant%2C-Response.pdf 

ICE010 Falkirk Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/50/ICE010-Falkirk-Council%2C-Response.pdf 

ICE011 Scottish Carbon Capture and Storage
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/51/ICE011-Scottish-Carbon-Capture.pdf 

ICE012 Network Rail
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/52/ICE012-Network-Rail.pdf 

ICE013 Scottish Futures Trust
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/53/ICE013-SFT.pdf 

ICE014 Glasgow City Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/54/ICE014-Glasgow-City-Council.pdf 

ICE015 Glasgow City Region
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/55/ICE015-Glasgow-City-Region.pdf 

ICE016 East Ayrshire Council, North Ayrshire Council and South Ayrshire Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/56/ICE016-East-Ayrshire-Council%2C-North-Ayrshire-Council-and-South-
Ayrshire-Council.pdf 

ICE017 Cisco International Limited

https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/57/ICE017-Cisco-International-Limited.pdf 

ICE018 CLEAR Buckhaven & Methil
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/58/ICE018-CLEAR-Buckhaven-%2B-Methil.pdf 

ICE019 Scottish Opera
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/68/ICE019-Scottish-Opera.pdf 
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ICE020 Freight Transport Association, The
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/59/ICE020-Freight-Transport-Association.pdf 

ICE021 Aberdeen City Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/60/ICE021-Aberdeen-City-Council.pdf 

ICE022 Drinking Water Quality Regulator (DWQR)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/61/ICE022-DWQR.pdf 

ICE023 Henderson, Allan 
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/62/ICE023-Allan-Henderson.pdf 

ICE024 Rail Delivery Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/63/ICE024-Rail-Delivery-Group.pdf 

ICE025 SSE Plc
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/64/ICE025-SSE.pdf 

ICE026 NO SUBMISSION

ICE027 Convention of Scottish Local Authority (CoSLA)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/65/ICE027-CoSLA.pdf 

ICE028 NO SUBMISSION

ICE029 Port of Cromarty Firth
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/66/ICE029-Port-of-Cromarty-Firth.pdf 

ICE030 Argyll and Bute Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/67/ICE030-Argyll-and-Bute-Council.pdf 

ICE031 Living Streets Edinburgh
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/69/ICE031-Edinburgh-Living-Street-Group.pdf 

ICE032 A96 Action
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/70/ICE032-A96-Action.pdf 

ICE033 Scottish Enterprise
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/71/ICE033-Scottish-Enterprise.pdf 

ICE034 North Lanarkshire Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/72/ICE034-North-Lanarkshire-Council.pdf 

ICE035 South East of Scotland Transport Partnership
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/73/ICE035-South-East-of-Scotland-Transport-Partnership.pdf 

ICE036 Stagecoach West Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/76/ICE036-Stagecoach-West-Scotland.pdf 

ICE037 Timber Transport Forum
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/74/ICE037-Timber-Transport-Forum.pdf 

ICE038 Universities Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/75/ICE038-Universities-Scotland.pdf 

ICE039 Highlands and Islands Enterprise
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/77/ICE039-Highlands-and-Islands-Enterprise.pdf 
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ICE040 Rail Freight Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/78/ICE040-Rail-Freight-Group.pdf 

ICE041 Architecture and Design Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/79/ICE041-Architecture-%26-Design-Scotland.pdf 

ICE042 Midlothian Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/80/ICE042-Midlothian-Council.pdf 

ICE043 Openreach
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/81/ICE043-Openreach.pdf 

ICE044 Scottish Funding Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/82/ICE044-Scottish-Funding-Council.pdf 

ICE045 Highlands and Islands Airport Limited (HIAL)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/83/ICE045-Highlands-and-Islands-Airport-Ltd.pdf 

ICE046 National Records of Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/187/ICE046-National-Records-of-Scotland-compressed.pdf 

ICE047 Orkney Islands Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/84/ICE047-Orkney-Islands-Council.pdf 

ICE048 Nestrans
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/85/ICE048-Nestrans.pdf 

ICE049 Cycling UK Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/86/ICE049-CyclingUK-Scotland.pdf 

ICE050 National Museums Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/87/ICE050-National-Museums-Scotland.pdf 

ICE051 FarrPoint
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/88/ICE051-FarrPoint.pdf 

ICE052 Wheatley Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/89/ICE052-Wheatley-Group.pdf 

ICE053 University of Glasgow
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/91/ICE053-University-of-Glasgow.pdf 

ICE054 Paths for All
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/92/ICE054-Paths-for-all.pdf 

ICE055 NHS Ayrshire and Arran
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/93/ICE055-NHS-Ayrshire-and-Arran.pdf 

ICE056 Institution of Civil Engineers Scotland (ICE)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/94/ICE056ICE-Scotland.pdf 

ICE057 Scottish Secure Parking Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/95/ICE057-Scottish-Secure-Parking-Group.pdf 

ICE058 Society of Chief Officers of Transportation
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/194/ICE058-Society-of-Chief-Officers-of-Transportation.pdf   
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ICE059 Royal Town Planning Institute (RTPI)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/121/ICE059-Royal-Town-Planning-Institute.pdf 

ICE060 Glasgow Airport Limited
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/122/ICE060-Glasgow-Airport.pdf  

ICE061 DO NOT PUBLISH

ICE062 South West of Scotland Transport Partnership (SWestrans)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/100/ICE062-South-West-of-Scotland-Transport-Partnership-
%28SWestrans%29.pdf 

ICE063 City Fibre Holdings Ltd
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/101/ICE063-CityFibre.pdf 

ICE064 Abundance Investment
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/102/ICE064-Abundance-Investment.pdf 

ICE065 Institution of Engineering and Technology, The
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/103/ICE065-Institution-of-Engineering-and-Technology.pdf 

ICE066 Confederation of British Industry Scotland (CBI Scotland)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/104/ICE066-CBI-Scotland.pdf 

ICE067 Confederation of Passenger Transport UK
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/96/ICE067-Confederation-of-Passenger-Transport-UK.pdf 

ICE068 Landscape Institute
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/106/ICE068-Landscape-Institute.pdf 

ICE069 Moray Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/107/ICE069-Moray-Council.pdf 

ICE070 Glasgow and Clyde Valley Green Network Partnership
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/108/ICE070-Glasgow-%26-Clyde-Valley-Green-Network-Partnership.pdf 

ICE071 WWF Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/123/ICE071-WWF-Scotland.pdf 

ICE072 Edinburgh and South East Scotland City Region Deal
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/124/ICE072-Edinburgh-and-South-East-Scotland-City-Region-Deal.pdf 

ICE073 Strathclyde Partnership for Transport (SPT)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/111/ICE073-Strathclyde-Partnership-for-Transport.pdf 

ICE074 Highlands Council, The
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/112/ICE074-Highland-Council.pdf 

ICE075 Spokes, the Lothian Cycle Campaign
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/118/ICE075-Spokes%2C-the-Lothians-Cycle-Campaign.pdf 

ICE076 Crown Estate Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/125/ICE076-Crown-Estate.pdf 

ICE077 DO NOT PUBLISH
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ICE078 Scottish Water
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/126/ICE078-Scottish-Water.pdf 

ICE079 Scottish Government, The
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/119/ICE079-SG---Michael-Matheson%2C-MSP%2C-Cabinet-Secretary-for-
Transport%2C-Infrastructure-and-Connectivity.pdf 

ICE080 Highland Economic Forum
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/127/ICE080-Highland-Economic-Forum.pdf 

ICE081 Sustrans
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/128/ICE081-Sustrans.pdf 

ICE082 University of Edinburgh
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/120/ICE082-University-of-Edinburgh.pdf 

ICE083 Scottish Renewables
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/129/ICE083-Scottish-Renewables.pdf 

ICE084 City of Edinburgh Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/130/ICE084.1---City-of-Edinburgh-Council%2C-Response.pdf 

ICE085 Arcadis
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/131/ICE085-Arcadis.pdf  

ICE086 Pale Blue Dot Energy
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/132/ICE086-Pale-Blue-Dot-Energy.pdf 

ICE087 Dumfries and Galloway Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/133/ICE087-Dunfries-and-Galloway-Council.pdf 

ICE088 SP Energy Networks
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/134/ICE088-Energy-Networks.pdf 

ICE089 Fife Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/135/ICE089-Fife-Council%2C-Response.pdf 

ICE090 Homes for Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/136/ICE090-Homes-for-Scotland.pdf 

ICE091 Scottish Ports Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/137/ICE091-Scottish-Ports-Group.pdf 

ICE092 NHS Lothian
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/138/ICE092-NHS-Lothian.pdf 

ICE093 Scottish Environment Protection Agency (SEPA)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/140/ICE093-SEPA.pdf 

ICE094 Scottish Power
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/139/ICE094-ScottishPower.pdf 

ICE095 Scottish Council for Development and Industry (SCDI)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/141/ICE095-SCDI.pdf 

ICE096 Common Weal and the Energy Poverty Research Initiative
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/188/ICE096-Common-Weal.pdf 
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ICE097 Scottish Federation of Housing Associations (SFHA), CIH, ALACHO and GWSF
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/143/ICE097-SFHA%2C-ALACHO%2C-CIH-and-GWSF.pdf 

ICE098 Historic Environment Scotland 
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/144/ICE098-Historic-Environment-Scotland.pdf 

ICE099 Royal Institution of Chartered Surveyors (RICS)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/145/ICE099-RICS.pdf 

ICE100 Scottish Cities
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/146/ICE100-Scottish-Cities.pdf 

ICE101 Jacobs
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/147/ICE101-Jacobs.pdf 

ICE102 Highlands and Islands Transport Partnership, The (HITRANS)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/148/ICE102-HITRANS.pdf 

ICE103 East Dunbartonshire Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/149/ICE103-East-Dunbartonshire-Council.pdf 

ICE104 Colleges Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/150/ICE104-Colleges-Scotland%27s.pdf 

ICE105 Glasgow Chamber of Commerce
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/151/ICE105-Glasgow-Chambers-of-Commerce.pdf 

ICE106 Places for People
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/152/ICE106-Places-for-People.pdf 

ICE107 Uist and Barra Independent Councillors
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/153/ICE107-Uist-and-Barra-Independent-Councillors.pdf 

ICE108 Comhairle nan Eilean Siar
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/154/ICE108-Comhairle-nan-Eilean-Siar.pdf 

ICE109 BT Group Plc
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/155/ICE109-BT-Group.pdf 

ICE110 Existing Homes Alliance Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/156/ICE110-Existing-Homes-Alliance-Scotland.pdf 

ICE111 Vodaphone
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/157/ICE111-Vodaphone.pdf 

ICE112 Ernst & Young LLP
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/158/ICE112-Ernst-%26-Young-LLP.pdf 

ICE113 Built Environment Forum Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/159/ICE113-Built-Environment-Forum-Scotland.pdf 

ICE114 Glasgow Centre for Population Health
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/160/ICE114-Glasgow-Centre-for-Population-Health.pdf 

ICE115 Creative Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/161/ICE115-Creative-Scotland.pdf 

ICE116 Scottish Land Commission
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/162/ICE116-Scottish-Land-Commission.pdf 
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ICE117 David MacBrayne Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/163/ICE117-David-MacBrayne-Group.pdf 

ICE118 Association for Consultancy and Engineering
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/164/ICE118-Association-from-Consultancy-and-Engineering.pdf 

ICE119 London Internet Exchange, The
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/165/ICE119-The-London-Internet-Exchange.pdf 

ICE120 WSP UK Ltd
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/166/ICE120-WSP-UK-Ltd.pdf 

ICE121 Scottish Natural Heritage
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/167/ICE121-Scottish-Natural-Heritage.pdf 

ICE122 Drax Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/168/ICE122-Drax-Group.pdf 

ICE123 Scottish Property Federation
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/169/ICE123-Scottish-Property-Federation.pdf 

ICE124 Citizens Advice Scotland (CAS)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/170/ICE124-CAS.pdf 

ICE125 Association of Town and City Management
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/171/ICE125-ATCM.pdf 

ICE126 Transform Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/172/ICE126-Transform-Scotland.pdf 

ICE127 Scottish Prison Service
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/173/ICE127-Scottish-Prison-Service.pdf 

ICE128 Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/174/ICE128-CECA-Scotland.pdf 

ICE129 DO NOT PUBLISH

ICE130 Aberdeen City Region Economic Strategy Group
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/175/ICE130-Aberdeen-City-Region-Economic-Strategy-group.pdf 

ICE131 NO SUBMISSION

ICE132 NO SUBMISSION

ICE133 Transport Scotland 
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/176/ICE133-Transport-Scotland.pdf 

ICE134 DO NOT PUBLISH

ICE135 NO SUBMISSION

ICE136 Caledonian Maritime Assets Limited
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/193/ICE136-Caledonian-Maritime-Assets-Limited.pdf 

ICE137 Tayside and Central Scotland Transport Partnership (Tactran) and the Regional Transport Partnerships
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/177/ICE137-Tactran.pdf 
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ICE138 Scotland Town Partnership
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/178/ICE138-Scotland-Town-Partnership.pdf 

ICE139 Industrial Museums Scotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/179/ICE139-Industrial-Museums-Scotland.pdf 

ICE140 VisitScotland
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/180/ICE140-Visit-Scotland.pdf 

ICE141 Scottish Police Authority
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/189/ICE141-Scottish-Police-Authority.pdf 

ICE142 University of St Andrews
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/181/ICE142-University-of-St-Andrews.pdf 

ICE143 West Dunbartonshire Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/182/ICE143-West-Dunbartonshire-Council.pdf 

ICE144 Angus Council
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/183/ICE144-Angus-Council.pdf 

ICE145 European Marine Energy Centre
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/184/ICE145-European-Marine-Energy-Centre.pdf 

ICE146 Clyde Gateway
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/185/ICE146-Clyde-Gateway.pdf 

ICE147 Scottish Trades Union Congress (STUC)
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/186/ICE147-Scottish-Trade-Unions-Conference-%28STUC%29.pdf 

ICE148 Simpson, Ian
https://infrastructurecommission.scot/storage/206/ICE148.3---Ian-Simpson-Response-131119.pdf 

ICE149 DO NOT PUBLISH


